
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To:  All Staff and Physicians 

From: Kirsten Johnson, IPAC Manager 

Date: 2025 April 20th 

Subject: Change in Access to IPAC Notes in Patient Charts 

 

Effective Monday, March 24, 2025, there will be a change in how staff and physicians access IPAC 

notes in patient charts. 

 

Current Process: 

IPAC completes notes in HIS-Bed Management, prints the notes, and adds them to the patient chart 

under the “Progress Notes” tab. 

 

New Process (Effective Monday, March 24, 2025): 

IPAC will complete notes in HIS-Bed Management, and the notes will be accessible in the HIS-

Transcription Viewer under the “IPAC Notes” tab. Printed copies of the notes will no longer be 

provided. 

 

How to access IPAC notes: 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


